
To Mr. Larsen and our School Board, 

We did a bus training obstacle course called a “Bus Rodeo” on April 4, 2025. It included 
a railroad stop, student pickup, a controlled stop, right and left turns, backing maneuver 
and a pre-trip of a bus.  Everyone scored 80% or higher on the obstacle course

 

Our department gathered for a fabulous full fun day of training. It was super fun 
competition! Our shirts said I can drive a bus here or there I can drive a bus anywhere 

We had 31 tickets for the month of March out of the 31 tickets we had 8 suspended.

We did 26 reimbursable trips in the month of March.

We did 29 non-reimbursable trips in the month of March.



Our shop did 27 work orders for March

Our shop did 28, 60-day inspections for March

April Birthdays in our Department.

Margaret Bingham April 1st 
Tracy Draper April 9th 
Shelia Barboza April 23th 
Edith Morgan April 25th 

We would like to thank Mr. Larsen and the School Board for their continued support of 
our department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones


